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In this Issue

Follow Us!
Stay up-to-date on pre-health

related events and

opportunities both on and off

campus by following us on

Facebook 

(UCSB Pre-Health Advising)

and Instagram

(@ucsbprehealthadvising)!

 

Appointments and
Drop ins

For drop ins, please text "L
and S Advising" to 805-585-

5821 during regularly
scheduled Pre-Health or

Pre-Law drop in hours and
an advisor will call you.

 
For appointments, use the

Letters and Science
Advising Appointment

system to make an
appointment and select "by

phone".

Applying to Professional School During the Pandemic (The
Reboot)
Once again it's May, and the 2021-2022 professional school application
cycle is just ramping up.  VMCAS, the application to U.S. veterinary
schools opened earlier this year in January, and CASPA, the application
to U.S. physician assistant schools, recently opened at the end of April. 
 This month, the applications to U.S. medical schools, both MD and DO,
which include AMCAS, AACOMAS, and TMDSAS, open, as do the
applications to U.S. dental schools, ADEA AADSAS and TMDSAS.  Later
this summer, the applications to U.S. pharmacy schools, PharmCAS,
physical therapy schools, PTCAS, and optometry schools, OptomCAS,
will open.  As you're all aware, we are still in the midst of the pandemic,
which means a few additional considerations need to be taken before,
during, and after submitting your application to professional school, a
primary consideration being an applicant's clinical experiences.

Prospective applicants should consider the strength of the application
that they will be able to create, especially considering that many were
not able to gain the meaningful in-person experiences they might have
been hoping to take part in during 2020.  While certain experiences
may not be explicitly required by some professional schools, such as
clinical experiences (shadowing, volunteering, paid work), they are
strongly encouraged, and in some cases (PA, particularly) are still
required for admission.  So what is a prospective applicant to do? 

There are many options for those of you who have not yet been able to
gain clinical experiences or for those whose clinical experiences have
been very minimal, but the first issue to consider is how well you
understand the career you are pursuing, and how well you are able to
articulate that understanding to others.    

Continued on page 2



For many undergraduate pre-health students, clinical experiences provide the best
opportunities to gain direct exposure to healthcare settings and to begin learning about
their intended profession, beyond what can be read online or gained through
conversations, virtual (eShadowing) or otherwise.  These experiences, along with many
others that you chose/choose to take part in leading up to applying, help you to describe
to others your reasons for pursuing a particular career and how you know that career is,
in fact, right for you.  Admissions committees should not have to guess at an applicant's
commitment to their chosen profession, so it is up to the applicant to convince
admissions committees, by drawing from their own experiences, that they have a very
good understanding of what will be required of them--as well as the appropriate
knowledge, skills, and personal characteristics--as a future healthcare professional. 
 Clinical experiences help to provide pre-health students with opportunities to engage
with healthcare professionals and patients in order to begin to develop and demonstrate
the Core Competencies that professional schools look for in applicants. 

During the pandemic, many organizations developed opportunities for students to gain
experiences through eShadowing.  While these are excellent opportunities to connect
with and learn from current healthcare professionals, they are not a directly equivalent
substitution for in-person experiences. 

That being said, if someone feels confident in their ability to create a competitive,
compelling application and wishes to apply, that is entirely their decision to make.  For
those who are unsure, we encourage you to ask yourself if taking a gap year might be
worth considering if it means being able to gain in-person experiences, clinical and
otherwise.

If  you are having trouble deciding if now is the right time to apply, please schedule an
appointment to meet with Rob or Allie to discuss your individual options moving forward. 

Additionally, please be sure to research the admission requirements at each school to
which you plan to apply.  You must be sure you've completed all prerequisite course
requirements/demonstrated competencies, know which types of letters of
recommendation are required or highly recommended, and you need to know about
important, unique aspects of the school, essentially, any information you can draw on to
answer the question, "Why do you want to come to our school?".  This information is vital
for all aspects of the application process, from start to acceptance.  Lastly, be sure to
review each program's updates to their response (changes to admission policies) to the
pandemic!

For more information, visit our website:
https://healthsciences.duels.ucsb.edu/application/systems



Health Professions Advising Events & Activities Calendar
May 2021

Note: drop-in advising will take place on Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 1:00pm - 3:30pm &

alternating Fridays from 9:00am - 11:30am (see below)

Unfortunately, INT 184PD will remain on hold due to restrictions in place at local hospitals and clinics
stemming from the ongoing pandemic.  We do not know if we will be able to offer the course duing the
Fall 2021 quarter, but we will reach out via our prehealth listserv once we begin accepting applications
again.  In the meantime, please visit the Extracurricular Experiences section of our website to learn
about opportunities that are currently available, both in-person and remotely.  Lastly, please be aware
that most clinical experiences will be limited to paid, essential positions, many of which will require
some form of training and/or certification, such as EMT, MA, CNA, or scribing.
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Update on the INT 184PD Clinical Shadowing Experience
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AACOMAS Opens!
 

Phone Drop Ins:
1pm-3:30pm
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Phone Drop Ins:
1pm-3:30pm

 

ADEA AADSAS
Opens!

(Submission begins June 1)
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MCAT
Prep +
Student
Panel,
9am!

23

28 29           30

Phone Drop Ins:
9am-11:30am

 

Phone Drop Ins: 
1pm-3:30pm

 

Phone Drop Ins:
1pm-3:30pm 
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DAT Prep
+
Student
Panel,
9am!

AMCAS Opens!
 

TMDSAS Opens!

AMCAS Submission
Begins

CASPA Opens!

Memorial Day



The dates for our annual MCAT and DAT
Prep Workshops are below!

May 2021
MCAT Prep Workshop: Saturday, May 1st,

9:00am - 10:30am
And

DAT Prep Workshop: Saturday, May 8th,
9:00am - 10:30am

 
To register, you must RSVP using this

URL:
https://forms.gle/L53fe2uMxVXocJD19

 
The RSVP will close at 3:00pm on Friday,
April 30th for both workshops, and please

only register for one!
 

(Type the URL into a new tab and make sure
you are logged into your UCSB email!)

 

MCAT and 

DAT 

Prep +

Student

Panels

Workshops

Students interested in being part of the MCAT
or DAT panels should send an email to

prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu.





More great
opportunities!



by Juliette R., Pre-Health Peer Advisor, 4th Year Cell & Developmental Biology Major



Los Curanderos
Presents!



Are you interested in taking courses at UCSB this
summer? If so, read the information below!

 

You need to retake a lecture or lab course you earned a C- or lower in or to take a lecture or lab
course you missed during the regular academic year (Likely Chem 1A-B-C/AL-BL-CL)
You need to take or retake a Math or Stats course (Math 34A-B, 3A-B, PSTAT 5A/5LS)
You want to get started on the Physics series (Physics 6A-B-C/AL-BL-CL)
You want to take a GE or two
You want to take a non-degree-essential course (ie, a course that doesn't explicitly fulfill a degree
requirement other than providing units toward graduation)

You want to make your science course load "easier" next year
You want to take a "difficult" science or math course without having to worry about taking other
courses at the same time
You want to finish your GEs early (A balanced schedule containing major and GE courses may be ideal
for some students.)

For many students, taking courses at UCSB during the summer is a great way to get ahead in degree
requirements, retake courses, or to get back on track from a setback faced during the regular academic
year.  These are all great reasons to take summer courses, but for pre-health students, there are a few
things you should consider prior to registering.  

First, it's important to remember that a key goal of yours as a pre-health student is to demonstrate to
professional school admissions committees that you will be able to successfully manage the rigorous
science curriculum you will face while in professional school.  You can begin to do this, in part, by
performing well in your undergraduate courses, particularly your professional school prerequisite science
courses, while also engaging in extracurricular experiences to further your understanding of healthcare,
explore personal interests, and to experience personal growth.  Doing this during the regular academic
year can help you to build the resilience and skills necessary to be successful in professional school.

Below are some points to consider as you think about your plans moving forward.

You might want to consider taking courses in the summer if

You might want to consider not taking courses if you are doing so for these reasons

If you have questions about summer courses and whether taking professional school prereqs over the
summer is right for you, please speak to a pre-health advisor during drop-in advising, every Tuesday and
Wednesday from 1:00pm - 3:30pm.  More information can be found on the Health Professions Advising
website, https://healthsciences.duels.ucsb.edu/.

For more information about Summer Sessions, please visit https://www.summer.ucsb.edu/. 









Time Management*
Fighting Procrastination*
Make a Study Plan*
Confronting Confusion*
Lecture Strategies*
Reading Efficiency*
Essay Exam Strategies
Multiple Choice Exams
Writing Papers
Citing Sources
Reading Comprehension
Focus
Motivation
Confidence
Performance Exams (New!)

Do you find yourself struggling in courses or want to
improve in skills vital for success in your studies and future

profession?

CLAS Academic Skills Workshops
for Pre-Health Students!

CLAS offers 90-minute sessions featuring specific
exercises designed to help students identify and

improve their academic skills!

http://clas.sa.ucsb.edu/enrollment-
schedules-overview/workshop-schedule

To find sessions
offered this quarter,
visit the link below or

navigate to the
"Academic Skills" page
under the "Services"

tab of the CLAS
website!

*= workshops we highly recommend 
for Pre-Health Students!





Prefer Zoom? Send an email to
prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu
indicating your preference. 

 Please include your perm #, day
& time of appointment, and the

name of the advisor.  

Also, be sure to join the listserv
and follow us on social media!

Appointments with Rob, Allie,
Anna, or Juliette: 

 

 
Note: Phone is the default

appointment type.
 

Zoom

Note: Drop-Ins will all be conducted by phone.

Phone

Advising Appointment Reminder!





Update your Pre-Professional Emphasis in
GOLD!

1. Login to GOLD.



Plan ahead for the
MCAT!




